From: Anna Buza <anna.buza@nmpd.gov.Iv>
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 5:08 PM
To: 112 Operatiivjuht <112opjuht@112 ee>

Cc: Inga Karlivane <inga.karlivane@nmpd.gov.lv>
Subject: About Co-operation agreement on requesting and providing mutual aid or ambulance assistance in border area

TAHELEPANU! Tegemist on valjastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avadal

Good afternoon, Dear colleagues!

Based on contact information and some other necessary changes in Co-operation Agreement on requesting and providing mutual aid for ambulance assistance
in border area between the ERC, the EHB and the SEMS (Co-operation agreement), in accordance with point 5.1 of the Co-operation agreement SEMS
specialists prepared Co-operation agreement Agreements on necessary changes, please find the attached 3 files (Agreement in Latvian and English languages
and Annex "Patient’s medical care report”).

We will be grateful to receive a revised draft Agreement with clarifications or additions if necessary and translated copy in Estonian by 15 August
2024.

Kind regards,

Anna Buza

State Emergency medical service of the republic of Latvia

Deputy Head of Development Planning Department

Talr.: 67337025; 27825730

8 Laktas street , Riga, LV-1013

www.nmpd.gov.lv




